Stockholm, April 7th, 2017

To: The town of Hvar

Dear friends,

Thank you so much for your fantastic hospitality during the first OTILLO Swimrun Hvar
weekend!

It has been a true pleasure to work and become friends with all of you.

The professional, helpful attitude and your will to take the extra step to give our racers
and us a very special experience has not gone unnoticed.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts to the town, to Sucani Hvar, to all volunteers,
all safety boats, all car drivers, the police, the harbour master and to Ante and his crew.

A very special thank you to Georges Buj and the Mayor for believing in us.
We cannot wait until next year!

With look very much forward to seeing you all soon again.

Best regards from your new OTILLO family,
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Michael & Mats
Race Directors OTILLO Swimrun World Series



